Parental/Guardian Photo Consent Form Chum Nursery School

We are sending you this parental consent form to both inform you and to request permission for your child's photo/image on our Facebook page, website, or other social media outlets and publications.

We as a Preschool do want to celebrate your child and his/her work. The law requires that we ask for your permission to use information about your child.

Check one of the following choices:
I/We GRANT permission for this child's photo/image
listed above to be published on the Preschool's website, newsletter, bulletin,
Facebook page, or other social media outlets and publications.
I/We DO NOT GRANTpermission for this child's photo/image and all other personal identifiers
listed above to be published on the Preschool's website, newsletter, bulletin,
Facebook page, or other social media outlets and publications.
Print name of Youth/Child:
Print name of Parent/Guardian:
Signature of Parent/Guardian
Relationship to Youth/Child
Date: